Information letter
Dear colleagues and students, 

Welcome to the Summer School on Comparative and Functional Neuroanatomy and Neurobiology of Invertebrates on the WSBS MSU. 

Exact program and schedule to be announced. Preliminary program is available on the website http://en.wsbs-msu.ru/ 
Applications are available now.

Applications are invited preferably from graduate students and post-docs that recently started their career. However, well qualified undergraduate students interested in invertebrate neurobiology may also apply.  The school can take 12 students.

Application deadline: April 15, 2012

We ask that you forward this message to anyone that might be interested and might not have not receive this message.
I’d like to draw your attention to several important things: 

1) Each foreign participant needs a visa to visit Russia; 
2) Arrival at the biological station is carried out at certain times by special transport. Therefore, participants should come together by one train, the "Arctica" from Moscow. Thus, the train tickets for all participants will be purchased in advance in Moscow. We‘ll leave Moscow at 1:00 a.m., 27.08. 2012; and come back to Moscow at the morning 10.09.2012 (07:28 a.m.). Note, that the Organizing Committee is not able to cover the travel cost. Boat from Poyakonda to the WSBS will be arranged for all participants for free.
3) To receive an invitation and to buy train tickets you should send a copy of your passport to the organizing committee ("Nadezda Rimskaya-Korsakova" nadezdarkorsakova@gmail.com ).
Looking forward to see you on the WSBS at 2012!

